
 

 
Moved By Councillor Randy Barber  Resolution No.: 
Last Name Printed Barber  147-23 

Seconded By 
 

Councillor Aaron Burchat 
 

Council Date: 
Last Name Printed Burchat  May 1, 2023 

 
  
WHEREAS at the Regular Council meeting on May 1, 2023, Council 
considered a memo from the Manager of Environmental Services, regarding 
the purchase of an Ozone Generator and Chiller Units. 
 
NOW THEREFORE BEI T RESOLVED THAT Council approve the purchase 
and installation of an Ozone Generator Stack and Chiller Unit in the amount 
of $419,000 of which $300,000 was approved in the 2023 capital budget; 
and 
 
FURTHER THAT Council approve the reallocation of up to $200,000 from 
2023 capital and operating projects. 
 
 
 

The Corporation of the  
Town of Cobourg Resolution 


